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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Road Construction Inspector 

 

DATE: April 14, 2015  

 

EVENT: Brookview Meadows Subdivision Street Repairs 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor Boone 

Construction Co., will be performing repairs to roads in the Brookview 

Meadows Subdivision.   Repairs will be made to several roads in the 

subdivision:  

1)  W Pinebrook Court 

2)  W South Pinebrook Lane 

3)  W North Pinebrook Lane 

4)  W Brookview Court  

5)  W Brookview Terrace 

 

 

Work will begin, Wednesday, April 15
th
 and be performed between the 

hours of 7:00 am and 5:00 pm and consist of sawing the perimeter of and 

removing the damaged concrete panels, removal of unsuitable base 

material, compaction of rock base, and pouring replacement concrete 

panels.    

 

Newly poured concrete will be required to cure for 5 days prior to traffic 

being allowed on it.  Streets will not be closed during this work, but may be 

restricted to one lane.   



 

Not all damaged panels will be replaced during this project.  Panels with 

minor cracking or those within close proximity to a storm sewer being 

studied for replacement will not be replaced at this time. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County 

Resource Management at 573-886-4480.   
 


